RECEIVED
October 9, 2019 OCT 152019

E DIVISION OF
John Kuijvenhoven MINING Asgcsﬁmm

6124 County Rd 5 Ridgway CO 81432

Lucas West

Senior Environmental Protection Specialist Minerals Program

Colorado Department of Reclamation and Safety 1313 Sherman St #2135
Denver, CO 80203

Re: M-2019-010 Horsefly Rock Source

Dear Mr. West:

In accordance with your letter dated October 9, we accept the proposed
restrictions as outlined in the letter submitted by CPW District Wildlife
Manager Kelly Crane’s dated Sept 23, 2019 at CPW

Sincerely

uijvenhoven
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